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LETTER DATED 21 MARCH 1977 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES

OF BENIN, THE LIBYAN ARAB REPUBLIC AND MAURITIUS TO THE

UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY
COUNCIL

W

We, the undersigned members of the Security Council, have the honour to reguest
that during its current meetings devoted to consideration of "The guestion of
South Africa', the Security Council extend an invitation under rule 39 of its
provisicnal rules of procedure to Mr. Olof Palme and Mr. Abdul S. Minty.

Signed by the representatives of the
following States:

Benin
Libyan Arab Republic

Mauritius

T7-05718



